
 
 
 

 December 2012 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Greenway Running Club  
 
Thanks to everyone who has registered interest in the Running Club that we 
are proposing to start next year for Years 3 and 4.   
 
The good news is that we have been overwhelmed with the level of response; 
it’s wonderful to see the Olympic Legacy at Greenway!  The problem this 
gives us is that we are completely over-subscribed and unless we can offer 
more capacity we will have to turn away half the children who want to take 
part.  We don’t want to do this. 
 
The solution we have is to run an additional running club on a Thursday after 
school from 3:30-4:15pm.  We’d like to thank everyone who has volunteered 
so far but to make the extra session possible we are going to need some 
Thursday after-school volunteers too. 
 
It would be good to see a more even spread of volunteers of men and women. 
We have a high ratio of boys to girls participating which is a shame given all of 
Jess’s efforts!  If you really can’t help out at either session there will be an 
opportunity for everyone who wants to do ‘their bit’ at the inter-school 
tournaments. 
 
We have had some applications from Year 2 but unfortunately we won’t be 
able to accommodate your children until next September.  You are still very 
welcome to be a parent volunteer though as the more help we get the better 
the chance of the club still being in operation in September 2013! 
 
We’d like to ask you to complete the table below and let us know which 
session your child would prefer and which session you can volunteer at and 
how many times over a term you can think you can commit to.  Ideally we 
want a core of 2-3 regulars and 2-3 occasional helpers at each session. 
 
There will be a short evening training session for volunteers arranged for early 
January (don’t panic, it won’t involve running!). 
 
Please hand your form into the office by Wednesday 12th December. 
 
With many thanks, 
 
 
Mark Loczy Helen Page Sarah Whale 
Key Stage 2 Leader Parent Parent 



 
 
Child’s name……………………………………………………… 
 
Class…………………………………………………….. 
 
My child can participate in the running club on: 
 
Wednesday lunch-time Thursday after-school  Either 
 
Please circle the session above as appropriate 
 
 
 
Please indicate below the number of sessions per term you think you can 
commit to. 

 

Name 
Wednesday 
lunch-time 

Thursday 
after-

school 

I'm a new 
volunteer 

  
    

 Liz Hopwood     

 Sally Lound      

 Elizabeth O’Reilly     

 Erica Carter      

 Dhrooti Mills     

 Charlotte Woollett     

 Alice Stoker     

 Sue Crowther     

 Kat Anderton      

 Richard Edwards     

 Elliott Brooks     

 Mark Wheway     

 Frances Roberts     

 Angela Kinchin     

 Juliet Sutcliffe     

 Louise Collins     

 


